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SHORE TIE GROUND ELECTRICAL SAFETY
PLEASE READ

Members,

Recent inspections have revealed that when connected
to marina shore power, some vessel shore power cords are
not making adequate electrical ground connection due to various
factors including corrosion and poor cable/connector condition.
Lack of proper shore power grounding is a serious electrical safety
condition. To ensure your safety and prevent damage to your vessel,
we are asking all wet-slip renters to disconnect from shore power
and inspect shore power pedestals, cables, connectors, and on-board
inlets for evidence of corrosion or other damage before Dec 14.
After Dec 14, our maintenance team will conduct this inspection
on the remaining slips, which will include temporary
disconnection of the shore tie.

For effective preventive maintenance, all members should be
disconnecting and inspecting connections at a minimum
of once per year. We will include this action in your
annual vessel seaworthiness check.

Please inform our Maintenance Supervisor,

Irving Sherman at 321-494-7455, Tue - Sat, 9 am - 4 pm or via e-mail
@ Irving.Sherman@us.af.mil when you intend to stop by, a marina
member should be present in order to remove corrosion.
Please e-mail Mr. Sherman if you would like our maintenance
staff to check your shore tie for you.
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